
Penelope ISD is excited to announce the Pre-K round-up for students registering for

the 2024-2025 school year.

What: Pre-K Round-Up

Where: Elementary Library

When: Tuesday, May 7, 2024

Time: Pre-K Meeting at 6:30 PM

Age Requirements

To be eligible for 3K, your child must be 3 years old on or before September 1, 2024.

To be eligible for 4K, your child must be 4 years old on or before September 1, 2024.

To be eligible for Kindergarten, your child must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2024.

3K is a tuition based program.

Please bring the following for registration:

Birth certificate

Social Security card

Immunization record

Proof of residency (water bill, electric bill, etc.)

Students coming to Pre-K are encouraged to be potty trained and able to

use the restroom independently. If your child is already enrolled at

Penelope ISD, it is not necessary to register them.

Please call Mrs. Sherry Hueske for more information relating to pre-k at 254-533-2215.

 

https://www.cabotschools.org/storage/files/shares/News/2022-2023/Pre-K%20Round-Up/Prek%20Flyer.pdf
tel:(254)%20533-2215

